
From: "Kerry D" 
Sent: 23/10/2021 5:22 PM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: DA 2021/1620 

Dear council, 
I have missed the submission date but still want to register a concern. 
This application raised huge concerns due to the likely noise reverberating across the Freshwater basin. 
Loud music, outdoor parties, sometimes fireworks reverberate and bounce back & forth & is very disturbing. 
There are already 2 outdoor balconies which are noisy so any expansion will be terrible for our community, 7 days a week. 
Parking could also be an issue with increased patronage. 
Our relaxed lifestyle and amenity will be severely impacted. 
Please consider my submission. 
Kerry Downes 
3/43 Ocean View Rd 
Freshwater 2096 
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